
Nev.  makes  strides  in
reducing number of uninsured
children
By Jackie Valley, Las Vegas Sun

The number of Nevada children without health insurance keeps
dropping,  especially  among  such  historically  hard-to-reach
populations  as  minorities  and  lower-income  residents,
according to a Robert Wood Johnson Foundation study released
Thursday.

The number of uninsured Nevada children dropped to 10 percent
in 2014 from 14.4 percent in 2013 — the largest percentage
decline among all states and the District of Columbia. That
means 30,758 Nevada children gained health insurance during
that one-year period.

 

While Nevada posted a number of significant gains, 10 percent
of  Nevada  children  remain  uninsured  —  leading  to  a  48th
ranking among all states and the District of Columbia. In
2013, Nevada had the highest rate of uninsured children in the
nation.
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